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Comments: Please do not permit the large scale redevelopment of the Holland Lake Lodge and adjacent areas.

This area is so very special as it has evolved, for many generations of folks all over the world. The open land

without parking lots and the access to the nearby remote areas do not need this out of character development.

The Forest Service land to be used is for the citizens of Montana and our visitors - not a corporation from Utah.

Where is the environmental review that should go with a project of this scale? This is another project to exclude

the common citizens in favor of the developers and the well to do. Thank you for your consideration.


